
Repairs to Moreton Bridge will commence on 30 August 2016 resulting in the 
temporary closure of Bridge Road for approximately six weeks.

Traditional materials and methods of 
working will be used to rebuild and repair 
cracked sections of the Grade II listed 
structure.  Additional improvements will 
be made to Moreton Bridge, including the 
installation of new bollards and undertaking 
carriageway re-alignment works near the 
bridge to improve the passage of vehicles 
over the bridge.   

A signed diversion will be in place 
during the closure.  

Bridge access for pedestrians 
and dismounted cyclists will be 
maintained throughout the works.

Further information is available on 
the Essex Highways website:
www.essex.gov.uk/highways 
Navigate to the Highway Schemes 
and Development / Other 
Schemes pages.

Alternatively you can email: contact@essex.gov.uk or telephone 0345 603 7631.
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